
I am a concerned Aurora resident that has just heard about the possibility of a 
diversion of Centennial Airports flight patterns. Living in Aurora, we are already 
dealing with Buckley Airfield traffic and DIA diversions of their flight paths at 
times. We should not have to deal with the Centennial Airports traffic also. I am 
sorry that the residents that purchased houses where they did are complaining, but 
diverting the traffic over Aurora is not the answer. As a citizen of Aurora, I am 
strongly against this proposed change. Please pass this information on to whomever 
needs to be aware that Aurora is not the answer for the change of Centennial 
Airports Flight plans.
Thank you for listening,
Trina Escobar


